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TEXAS AUTOMOBILE BURGLARY AND THEFT PREVENTION AUTHORITY FEE
On August 15, 2011, the Texas Department of Insurance issued Commissioner’s Bulletin #B-0035-11 (the “Bulletin”) to notify insurers of the impact of Texas House Bill 1541 as it relates to the Automobile Burglary and Theft Prevention Authority fee (the “ABTPA fee”) provided for under Texas law. According to the Bulletin, House Bill 1541, upon taking effect on September 1, 2011, will amend Texas law by increasing the ABTPA fee from $1.00 to $2.00 per motor vehicle year for insurance policies issued, delivered, or renewed on or after September 1, 2011.
The Cover-all System has been updated for the fee but the improper notice has been attaching.  Effective January 16, 2012, Cover-all will begin attaching the updated notice automatically to all Texas Automobile Policies.

Until that date, please manually attach Form # 59186 (10/11), copy attached.

The form shows the $2.00 fee in lieu of the $1.00 fee and also updates the wording based on the new House Bill.

If there are any questions, please contact me.
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AUTOMOBILE BURGLARY AND THEFT PREVENTION


AUTHORITY FEE NOTICE


Notice:
The Automobile Burglary and Theft Prevention Authority fee is payable in addition to the premium due under this policy. This fee reimburses the insurer, as permitted by 28 TAC 5.205 for the $2.00 fee per motor vehicle year required to be paid to the Automobile Burglary and Theft Prevention Authority under Texas Civil Statutes, Article 4413(37), 10, which became effective on June 6, 1991, and revised effective September 1, 2011.
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